
radio station 

wrov radio roanoke inc. p. o. box 1110 roanoke, virgínía 

December l5, l916 

Mr Norman L Maguire 
1.85 7illiam Street 
Glastonbury, Conn. 

Dear Mr Maguire: 

I am very sorry to have been so late in answering 

your letter but I am sure you will understand it is due to the 

confusion prior to our opening. 

Your report of December 9. 1946, we wish to 
confirm as correct. 

Thank you again for your letter. 

Sincerely, 

J Ralston, 
Chief Engineer. 
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